
                 

                  Board of Governors 

Candidates for the Position of a Non-Academic Employee to the York University Board 
of Governors for a term of two years from 1 July 2021 to 30 June 2023. 
Below are the candidates for nomination to the non-academic position on the York 
University Board of Governors. Voting by e-vote opens at 1:00 pm on June 7 and closes 
at 5:00 on June 11, 2021.    

 

Stefanie Lamonaca Caputo   
Student Success and Academic Advisor  
Student Academic Advising Services, 
Liberal Arts and Professional Studies 
 
 

My name is Stefanie Lamonaca Caputo and I am pleased and honoured to be nominated 
for a staff member position on the Board of Governors.  I am actively engaged in the York 
community as a student and a Student Success and Academic Advisor in LA&PS.   
 
My experience includes, but not limited to, academic advising, LA&PS and Lassonde 
Faculty Council, membership in Lassonde’s Planning, Academic Resources & Research 
Committee, and is buttressed by: A Master of Public Policy, Administration and Law, two 
undergraduate degrees, and currently pursuing my MEd.   
 
I bring a comprehensive set of skills and experience which I believe are valuable to the 
Board of Governors, its students, staff and faculty, its culture, and governance practices.  
At the same time, this aligns with the Board’s mission to support the President, Senate, 
and York Community to advance, and fulfil the University’s goals of academic excellence 
in research and teaching, and for social justice.   Thank you.  
 

 

Rosanna Chowdhury 
Experiential Education Coordinator 
Faculty of Environmental & Urban Change 

Dear York University Community:  As an individual passionate about developing 
communities to become more equitable and sustainable paired with a passion for 
enhancing student engagement and success I would like to run for the non-academic 
employee board of governor’s position. 
 
It is my goal to embody the UN Sustainable Development Goals as a groundwork to 
ensure the development of projects and programs of the university align with ensuring our 
community is equipped for a diverse and more sustainable future.  I’d like to use my 
leadership skills to ensure the business of the university considers the impact of its 
decisions towards equity, is represented both internally to the YorkU community and 
externally with our community partners. 
 
With my experience, educational qualifications and skills, my value would be a great 
addition to the board, I look forward to putting these towards a good cause for the 
reputation of the university and its community.   Warmly, Rosanna Chowdhury 
 

 


